
      
 
 
 
 
 

  Newsletter                                                                                             01.05.2025 
 
 
Message from Ms Stockley 
 

Dear Families, 

I hope this message finds you well and enjoying the lighter evenings and glorious weather as we move into 
May. 

Next Friday, we are very much looking forward to welcoming Andy Slaughter, our local MP, to our school so 
that he can join the children in exploring the new playground – we are excited to show him the improvements 
we have made to create a fun, active and inclusive space for all our children to enjoy. In addition, it will be a 
wonderful opportunity for the children to learn more about democracy and how their voices matter.  

One of the highlights of my week was being able to join a fantastic planning meeting with representatives 
from FOWHS. I am so grateful for their energy and commitment. Plans are well underway for our Summer 
Fair, which promises to be a real celebration for our whole school community. Don’t forget to pop the 
upcoming Movie Night into your diaries as well – more details about all the events will be coming your way 
soon! Thank you to everyone who continues to support these events; they help bring our community together 
and raise valuable funds to enrich the children’s learning. 

Next week, we will be marking VE Day in school. This is an important moment in British history, and we will 
take time in school to reflect on the values of peace, resilience and community. As well as reading stories 
exploring the significance of the day in class, we will enjoy a special ‘wartime’ lunch and come together to sing 
some classic wartime songs.   

Looking ahead, Miss Simango has been hard at work planning whole school learning and a celebration for the 
World Day of International Cultural Diversity on 21st May.  This promises to be a vibrant and joyful celebration 
of the many cultures represented in our school. We would love for families to get involved - whether it’s 
sharing a traditional dish, a story, or helping out on the day. It’s a wonderful way for children to learn about 
and appreciate the richness of the world around them. 

As always, thank you for your ongoing support. It makes such a difference. 

Warm wishes, 

Miss Stockley and Team 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Local School With The Big Heart 
We are an inspiring learning community with high expectations, where all feel safe 
and happy and everybody has the opportunity to unlock and realise their potential 



Messages and updates 
Money Raised for Charity  

Thank you for all your support and generosity in helping to raise money for our nominated charities. 

So far we have raised the following:- 

Bags2Schools – Change Ethiopia - £120.00 raised for Tibase M school in Debre Birhan 
AND an additional £326.11 which was raised at our very first Eid Celebration Event 

  Just Giving – Odd Socks Day – Raised £17.26 

Kick It Out – Give Racism the Red Card – Raised £59.00 

      Young Minds - Hello Yellow Event – Raised £65.43 

Place2Be – Children’s Mental Health Week – Raised - £76.50 

Save the Children – Christmas Jumper Day – £72.18 

Macmillan Coffee Morning – Raised £127.75       

 Since September 2024 we have raised for various charities a total of £864.23 

Tarantella – Local Restaurant Offer 

Every Saturday and Sunday lunchtime from 12 PM to 5 PM, kids eat FREE from a special Bambino menu! Our delicious 
meal options are specially designed for little ones aged 2 to 11. As the weather is getting better and everyone is heading 
out for walks in the park or a bit of shopping on the weekend, we invite parents to bring their children along to 
Tarantella and let them indulge in a tasty pizza or pasta, while the entire family relax and enjoy their time at our 
restaurant.   

Tarantella is located on Elliott Road, and is all about bringing real, authentic Italian flavours to the table with a focus on 
high-quality ingredients and traditional recipes passed down through generations. To make a reservation, 
visit www.latarantella.co.uk.  We look forward to welcoming you and your families to Tarantella! 

Century & PIXL Challenge 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MAY 

Monday 5th – Bank Holiday – School is closed 
 
Wednesday 7th – Y3/4 Trip to London Central Mosque. Payment and consent are required on 
Parent Pay. 
 
Thursday 8th – VE Day (Victory in Europe Day) Celebrations. More info to follow. 
 
Friday 9th – Y3 & Y4 Cake Sale 
 
Monday 19th - Quidditch Festival. Whole school will be immersed in the magical world of 
Quidditch. Payment is required on Parent Pay. 
 
Tuesday 20th – Y1 Trip to London Transport Museum. Payment and consent are required on 
Parent Pay. 
 
Wednesday 21st - World Day of International Cultural Diversity.   
 
Thursday 22nd – Movie Night – 5pm-7pm. More info to follow. 
 
Friday 23rd – Y6 trip to St. Leonards Court Air Raid Shelter. Payment and consent are required on 
Parent Pay. 

 W/C MONDAY 12TH MAY, YEAR 6 SATS 

JUNE & JULY 

Friday 16th – Year 6 SATs Celebrations 
 
Friday 6th - June – Y1 & Y2 Cake Sale 

       June – Y3 & Y4 A.I.M High Writing Day – by invitation only. Payment is required on 
Parent Pay. 
 
Friday 27th – Y5 & 6 River Thames OS Mapping. Payment and consent are required on Parent Pay. 
  
Saturday 5th - July – Summer Fair 11am – 3pm. 
 
Friday 11th - July – Nursery & Reception Cake Sale 

 

2025 DATES FOR THE DIARY 



ATTENDANCE AND PUNCTUALITY  

Attendance and Punctuality 

Monday 28th April to Friday 2nd May 2025  

 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

Stars of the week - WB 28.04.25    Happy 

To all our stars: It is lovely to see your happy faces light up the school 

 

CLASS WEEKLY 
ATTENDANCE 

WEEKLY 
LATES 

RECEPTION 
ROTHKO 

95% 4 

1  MONDRIAN 100% 1 
2  MATISSE 88.6% 8 
3/4 MONET 96.1% 10 
5  SHONIBARE 100% 2 
6  RILEY 100% 1 

Class Star(s) of the 
week Description 

Mondrian Laura 

Laura has shown great happiness in her learning this week. She has enjoyed discovering 
double facts in maths and exploring arrays. In history, Laura has enjoyed learning about 
the changes in transport over the past two centuries. Her enthusiasm for learning has 
been wonderful to see, and she has approached every task with a positive attitude. Well 
done Laura, keep it up! 

Matisse Alba 
Alba has an incredibly cheery and happy attitude. She is able to remain calm and positive 
when challenges arise. Alba was chosen as our star writer for her report on the Blue 
Morpho Butterfly where she included a lovely picture and detailed information. 

Monet Hadeel 

This week, Hadeel has been SO happy! She is full of joy and often has so many 
wonderful stories to tell us. Hadeel is trying so hard in all of her lessons and this also 
makes me so happy. We had a peek at Hadeel’s English book today and looked at the 
1st page compared to the page today. We were all blown away. 

Shonibare Artem 

Artem has blossomed into a wonderfully cheerful and energetic presence in Year 5. He 
brings joy to those around him with his great sense of humour and always finds the 
light-hearted side of any situation. Artem approaches his work with dedication, follows 
instructions with care, and is always calm in the classroom. It’s been fantastic to see 
him actively participating on the playground, diving into all sorts of games with 
enthusiasm and excitement. 

Riley Haa’run 

This week’s star has been a brilliant example of what it means to be happy! Their big 
smile, kind words, and positive attitude have lifted everyone’s spirits. Whether in class 
or on the playground, they’ve made others feel welcome and cheerful. Well done for 
spreading happiness wherever you go, Haa’run! 



 

LUNCH MENU W/C 5th MAY 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 



CLUBS & LESSONS

PianoFunClub 

Please contact PianoFunClub if you would like to 
book your child a place for piano or guitar 
lessons.  This is currently available from Year 1 to 
Year 6.                                     

Contact: www.pianofunclub.co.uk / 
admin@pianofunclub.co.uk / Tel: 07575 530 304 

Rocksteady Music School 

Please contact Rocksteady if you would to 
book your child a place. This is available from 
Reception class to Year 6. 

Contact: 0330 113 0330 or sign up via 
rocksteadymusicschool.com  



 

 

  


